
From: Ian Dyck <ian_dyck@kprdsb.ca>  
Sent: 26-Oct-21 9:57 AM 
To: Nicole Zenner <NicoleZ@dourodummer.on.ca> 
Subject: RE: Zoning By-law Amendment R-13-21  
 
Good Morning Nicole,  
 
Thank you for circulating the Application for the Zoning By-law Amendment R-13-21 for 1550 Birchview 
Rd. 
 
Kawartha Pine Ridge District School Board (KPR) has reviewed the application; and has not identified any 
concerns or issues related to our mandate with the proposed severances. 
 
Please accept this as a formal response from Kawartha Pine Ridge District School Board. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment. 

 
Have a good day, 
Ian Dyck 
 

__________________________ 
Ian Dyck  -  Planning GIS Technician 
Planning Services 
Kawartha Pine Ridge District School Board                      

Cell: 705-740-5473 
Office: 705-742-9773 ext. 2034 
Email: ian_dyck@kprdsb.ca 
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